
SENIOR TAX RELIEF COMMITTEE 
April 11, 2018 

 
Attending:  Rob Weiland, Pauline DiCesare, Steve Colella, Linwood Bradford, Joan Bradford, and 
Anne Gilbert. 
 
Absent:  Julie Secord (COA Director). 
 
The meeting was called to order by Linwood Bradford at 7:10 PM.  The minutes of the 
December 13, 2017 meeting of the committee were approved as written. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
The Circuit Breaker Match new filing deadline was changed to April 2, 2018 with Article 7 at the 
fall town meeting.  The Attorney General has approved the article for the change of date. 
 
There was no report from the COA Director since she was not at the meeting.  Brian Lynch of 
the Department of Revenue spoke at COA on March 12th about the Circuit Breaker. 
 
There has not been a MCOA meeting since last reported.  Rob Weiland has offered to go to the 
next meeting of the group when one is scheduled. 
 
We have not finalized the card for the Valor Act that we had been working on.  We are waiting 
for the final wording from the assessor’s office.  It is a work in progress. 
 
We were told that Carmine Gentile is interested in the Sudbury senior tax initiative to become a 
statewide program.  We need to get more information on that and see if it would be a good 
plan for Wayland. 
 
The next meeting of our committee will be June 13, 2018 at 7:00 PM.  Our meeting was 
adjourned at 7:35 PM by Linwood Bradford. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne Gilbert (Clerk) 
 
 


